SUMMER FUN DAY
CAMP UPDATES

Message from Recreation Director Jessie Hollenbeck and
Supervisor Bill Smith -
Important Summer Camp Update

Summer Camps have been authorized to start June 29.
We intend to run camps using national, state and local
guidelines to make campers and staff as safe as possible.

Camp Hours 8:30am-4:00pm
No before or after camp care
No offsite field trips

Space is limited

We will continue to develop our plans as we await further
guidance from officials. The safety of our camp
participants, their families, and our employees remain our
top priority.

Families registered for the program will receive
communication from the Recreation Department outlining
all safety measures prior to the start of camp.

Thank you for your continued patience!



